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October 21th, 2023

Nancy Silva
Executive Director
Community Foundation of the Northern Shenandoah Valley
P.O. Box 2391
Winchester, VA 22604

Dear Nancy,

On behalf of the Windsong Community Chorus I would like to personally thank you for our
$1,200.00 grant from the Boxley-Fox Endowment Fund for "The 3S Campaign - Songs for
Seniors and Soldiers." We know you have a lot of choices when it comes to awarding grants,
and we are so grateful that you chose our non-profit choir.

Your support will allow us to continue serving senior and veteran community members with
meaningful musical performances.

Once again, thank you for your generosity.

Cordially,

Pat Leslie
President

Windsong Community Chorus


